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Bug Fixes & Enhancements:

e Career Tracks Title Code Mapping — Career Tracks title code changes that occurred in November 2016 have
been implemented in UPlan to show historical and forecast data exclusively on employees’ new title codes.
Changes were implemented from the most recent singular old title code to the new, so that the majority of
these employees now have a single title code for planning. These changes exclude:

0 Old title codes with July to November 2016 expenses. These will appear for employees along with their
current Career Tracks title code. Examples include employees who may have been reclassified, changed
positions, or had other similar changes prior to Career Tracks.

0 Payroll Expense Transfers (PETs) that impact any period before November 2016. These will show the
retroactive change on the relevant old title code at the time when monthly actuals are loaded.

0 Employees whose changes are in the December through January round of changes. These have not
been finished in PPS and are therefore not complete in UPlan.

Career Tracks changes from the January reconsideration period will be implemented in the coming weeks. We
encourage you to wait to plan for these employees until we consolidate their data to their new title codes. If

you cannot wait, continue to plan on these employees’ old title codes so that the data will be mapped
accurately.

e Reference the UPlan Enhancements page for a complete list of enhancements relevant to the last fiscal year.

Known Issues:

o Reference the UPlan Known Issues page on our website for a complete list of unresolved issues. As known
issues are resolved, they will be announced under “Bug Fixes & Enhancements”.







